
Welcome back, children and parents! We hope this
message from the Badger teaching team finds you
well-rested and recharged after the Easter Break.

As we begin the new term, we're excited to welcome
back our children and families for what promises to be
a busy and productive summer term. It's fantastic to
see that the Badgers have returned with such
eagerness and enthusiasm to dive back into their
learning journey. The energy and excitement they
bring are truly contagious, and we can't wait to get
started on the final term of year 5.

In this newsletter, we hope to provide parents with a
glimpse into the exciting topics and activities their
children will be exploring, fostering a deeper
understanding and engagement in their academic
pursuits.
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From the Badger Teaching
Team, we would like to
thank all parents and
carers who generously give
their time to support our
school community. Your
dedication to attending
Reading Inspire sessions,
accompanying us on
school trips, and
participating in parent
evenings is really
appreciated. Your active
involvement not only
enriches your child's
educational experience but
also strengthens our
school's sense of unity and
collaboration. 


